
 

 
 

ITEM 6 
 
QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC  
 
There is one question from a member of the public. 

 
1. From Mr Perrin to Councillor J Kent  

 
“I am given to understand that Thurrock Council employs people on 
“zero hour contracts” Do you and your administration support “zero 
hour contracts” and consider them an acceptable means of 
employment? 
 
 


